DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

305th Military Intelligence Battalion BUILDING 85302, HUNT AVE FORT HUACHUCA, ARIZONA, 85613-7002

ATZS-TPM

MEMORANDUM FOR Incoming Soldiers

SUBJECT: 305th Military Intelligence Battalion Welcome Letter

On behalf of the Soldiers, Civilians, and Families of the 305th MI BN, we would like to welcome you to the Silent Warrior Family!

We are enthusiastic about your future with us as you help develop the newest generation of MI professionals. Please understand that the nature of our operation requires us to display a high level of commitment, maturity, and teamwork above the requirement of a conventional unit. Hence, your experience, functional expertise, and professionalism are in high demand and will be a welcome addition to our team.

We are excited to have you joining our outstanding team of support personnel, Drill Sergeants, Military and Civilian instructors providing our Soldiers with excellent instruction in a positive learning environment. You will find your assignment to Fort Huachuca and the 305th to be both professionally and personally rewarding and we see your assignment here at Fort Huachuca as a sacred responsibility to give back to the force by shaping the future of our Corps. It is important to us that you and your family receive any information you require to make your move as smooth as possible. We will assign a sponsor to assist you and answer any questions you may have about the command, the installation, or the surrounding community.

EDSON RODRIGUEZ

CSM. USA

Command Sergeant Major

GILBERT JUAREZ LTC, MI Commanding

